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Year 3 – Year 6 Spelling

Dear Parent/Guardian

The National Curriculum for English now places a greater emphasis on accuracy of spelling.  In response to this, we are launching a new home school spelling programme.  Each child will receive a copy of their spellings for the whole of the summer term.  Children will be expected to take home the spelling booklet to practise in during the week and return it on their spelling test day.  Teachers will then record what each child has achieved in their blue spelling test book.  We hope this will show children how much we value accurate spelling and will encourage children to practise regularly at home.

To further support your child’s spelling, a list of statutory or high frequency words has been included within the booklet. In addition to learning the weekly spelling lists, any additional support that you can give to re-visit the high frequency and statutory words would be greatly appreciated

A copy of the Spelling Booklet will be added to the school website on the relevant year group page. 

Thank you for continuing to support your child’s learning.

Kind regards,

The Glenfall Staff
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